EDITORIAL

1t is with great pleasure thal I introduce another
edition of the Journal of the Trinidad Field Naturalsts
Club.  In smail associations of this kKind it is always diffi-
Cuil 10 persuave people 10 Lransimii wewr fieldwork o tne
printed page, ana tus edition includes the work oi some
who have not pubhished before. We hope that their
example will encourage the others.

This edition is dedicated to the memory of Ludolf
Wehekind, who died on 8th October, 1964, a staunch mem-
ber of the Club and a gentleman, who set a fine example
for field naturalists to follow.

During 1964 the Club undertook two major outings
to Monos Island in the Bocas, and a small but enthusiastic
bhand carried out field-work of a kind that we would like
to see more commonly done in Trinidad. Most of this
edition of the Journal is devoted to the publication of this
work; we hope to see the Club extend this aclivity in the
near future to the other islands of the Bocas, an area of
very considerable hiological interest, which has not been
adequately studied to date.

R. P. ffrench.



